
You are invited to a reception at the conclusion of the 
Coastal Commission Meeting 

Thursday, September 14, 6:30 pm

La Terraza, 
1316 Tamson Street, Cambria

Hosted by San Simeon Chamber of Commerce, Cambria Chamber of Commerce, 
Los Osos Chamber of Commerce, Gee Consulting, and the Pismo Beach 
Community Foundation. Members of the public are welcome to join the 
Commission; however, because space is limited, those wishing to attend must 
make a reservation by contacting Arlene Gee at Arlenepbcc@gmail.com.

Please note: This is a social event for the Commission and the public. 
No lobbying, distribution of materials, signage, or other 
communication about Commission business should occur at the 
event. Thank you.
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